
 

  

Tputty 504 

End of Life Notification 
 

September 8th, 2017 

 

Dear Customer: 

 

This notice is to inform you that Tputty 504 material will be transitioning through an 

end of life process.  

 

The last date to submit a purchase order for this material will be March 8th, 2018 

with a final ship date of April 30th, 2018. 

 

The primary reason for implementing EOL status is because of limited demand due to 

the release of newer and better performing materials. 

 

Although there is no direct replacement, Tputty 403 is another Laird dispensable 

material with improved thermal performance that is the recommended replacement 

for Tputty 504 applications.    

 

Please check with a Laird representative if you have questions or would like to 

discuss other suitable replacement options.   

 

We thank you for your continued business and support. 

 

 

Erin Swanbeck 

Product Manager, Thermal Materials 


